From: Cailin Kennedy

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 7:35 PM

To: Budget Committee < <u>BudgetCommittee@london.ca</u>>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Library

To: The Budget Committee

The library is one of the only places everyone is equal regardless of race, financial situation, social status or disability. They host a wide variety of needed programs, English social circles, kids programs, technology help and a lot of other needed programs. They provide education and enrichment for everyone. When the library was hacked I missed being able to read books and go to programs. They need the increase in budget in order to continue providing much needed services, books, media, and building repairs.

Sincerely,

Cailin Kennedy